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MIAMI-DADE EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

Fraud Alert: Please be advised that the Miami-Dade Expressway Authority (MDX),
Florida Department of Transportation, Florida’s Turnpike and SunPass program
discovered the circulation of a fraudulent violation notice titled “Final Warning Notice.”
This document has been sent to several Florida residents. It appears to be a malicious
and sent by a fictitious business entity. The Notice is from Toll Enforcement, LLC and
claims you may owe money for previous unpaid tolls. Toll Enforcement, LLC is not a
company contracted by MDX, FDOT or SunPass; and has no authority to collect on our
behalf. MDX, FDOT, Florida’s Turnpike or SunPass are not associated with this
company. DO NOT REMIT TOLL PAYMENTS TO TOLL ENFORCEMENT, LLC. If you have
any questions regarding your MDX customer account go to http://www.gomdx.com/ or
WWW.SUNpPass.com.




